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12th May 2023 
 

Exam Period – Timings Information 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the summer exams, I am writing to let you know that we will be switching the school 
timings to fit in with JCQ formal exam start and finish times. This is something we have done in 
previous years and allows Year 11 and 13 students to sit their exams without the noise of break and 
lunchtime happening around them.  The school day up until the end of Period 3 will run as normal, 
but lunch will be brought forward to the earlier time of 12.35pm, this will then be followed by periods 
4 and 5.  The school day will finish at the same time as normal.  
 
This means that from Monday 15th May until Friday 16th June the school day will be as follows: 
 
Registration  8.45 – 9.10am              (No Change) 
Period 1 9.15-10.10am   (No Change) 
Period 2 10.15-11.10am (No Change) 
Break  11.10-11.35am (No Change) 
Period 3 11.40-12.35pm             (No Change) 
Lunch  12.35-1.10pm 
Period 4 1.10 – 2.10pm 
Period 5 2.15 – 3.15pm 
 
Food will still be available from the canteen, but the break menu may be slightly reduced during this 
period. 
 
Thank you again for your on-going support and if you have any questions regarding this or any other 
matter, please do contact your child’s form tutor as usual. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr C Barnett 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


